October 2014


Dear parents and students,

Congratulations, and welcome to the Freeland Art Club!  As members of this exciting program, students will experience a wealth of artistically creative opportunities that will enhance their appreciation for art, their ability to work with others, along with developing a strong sense of self-worth and self-confidence. I am very excited for your child and look forward to working with them over the next eight weeks!

The 5th and 6th grade group will meet on Mondays and Wednesdays from 3:45-4:35.  Their first meeting will be on Monday October 20, 2014. Please note that the first Wednesday October 22, 2014  Art Club with 5th and 6th is cancelled due to professional development I am attending. The 3rd and 4th grade group will meet on Tuesdays and Thursdays from 3:45 – 4:35.  Their first meeting will be Tuesday October 21, 2014. All meetings will be held in the Elementary School Art room. 

I ask that you please be on time to pick up your child or make arrangements so that your child can be picked up on time. Students will be dismissed from the rear doors by the gym/cafeteria at 4:35. Obviously, students who are able to walk home from school are also welcomed to do so.  
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Thank you for further supporting your child’s interest in Art Club.  Once again, welcome!

Artfully yours,
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Jenna Hough
K-4th & 8th Grade Art Teacher
www.freelandstudentart.weebly.com
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